
Town of Chatham 
July 1, 2021 
Attendance: Jason Eastman, Tricia Pitman, William Briggs, Riley Pitman,  
 
Minutes to June 2021 meeting approved as written. 
Signed vouchers. 
Signed timber warrants. 
Primex: Jason Eastman will find out what the amount owed for 
insurance this year will be. Jason also updated the worker 
compensation for 2021 in the primex portal. 
The NHDES would like the town to enter into an agreement with a 
neighboring town for disposal of septage. The town had an agreement 
with the town of Fryeburg but that agreement has expired. Jason will 
contact the surrounding towns to arrange an agreement. 
Eversource would like more information regarding our emergency 
information. The form was given to Bill Briggs to fill out and return. 
A driveway permit was granted for Alan Lounsbury. 
The Board of Selectmen signed the form to receive inventory forms 
from the State of New Hampshire.  
Rod Wood will be in town tomorrow to pick up all paperwork to assess 
properties. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made and seconded. 
Meeting Adjourned. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Patricia Pitman 
  
 


